Letter: Vogelgesang deserves
another term

To the community,

I am endorsing Randy Vogelgesang for re-election to the STPUD
board. Randy is a long time local, having lived in the South
Lake Tahoe community for 30 years raising a family with his
wife, Cathy, and running a successful engineering firm as a
small business owner.

During the 20 years that I have known Randy and his family, I
appreciate the honesty and integrity he has always displayed
both personally and professionally. Randy is truly invested in
the community in which he 1lives, and brings not only his
professional engineering experience to the board, but also the
respect he has for his fellow community members and neighbors.

I admire the balanced approach he brings to decision making,
and the fact that he was always mindful of the impact to
ratepayers the board’s decisions would have during his first
term with STPUD. The fact that he successfully collaborates
with other board members with differing opinions speaks to his
strength as a team player, and his measured, fiscally
conservative ideals are key to his responsible approach to
rates and spending.

I hope you will join me in re-electing Randy Vogelgesang to
the STPUD board on Nov. 8.

Sincerely,

Linda Mueller, South Lake Tahoe
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